

St John Vianney Catholic Primary School

Hillhead Road West Denton Newcastle upon Tyne NE5 1DN

Telephone: 0191 2672233 office@stjohnvianneynewcastle.org www.stjohnvianneynewcastle.org

Dear Parents/ Carers,

We are thrilled to inform you that we are planning to take Years 4, 5 and 6 away on residential trips again this year. Therefore, we would like to invite you to a residential meeting taking place on Tuesday 7th October. The meetings, which will take place one after the other, will outline the trips, the cost details and will allow parents to ask any questions they may have.

The details of the meetings are as follows:

- Year 4 Tuesday 7th October 3.45 4.15
- Year 5 Tuesday 7th October 4.15 4.45
- Year 6 Tuesday 7th October 4.45 5.15

Please note, if you have children in multiple year groups, we would ask that you attend all relevant meetings as we will only be discussing one residential trip per meeting.

We look forward to welcoming you on Tuesday 7th of October.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Exley and Miss Dolphin

Lead residential teachers

